
  

 

 
 

Fellow Republicans: 
 
On April 15, 2020, I emailed you to inform you that the 9th District would not host a traditional 
District Convention due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  As outlined in that email the Georgia 
State Republican Party called for a meeting of the District Committee to be held between May 
2, 2020, and May 9, 2020.   The District Convention Nominating Committee was charged with 
completing its work and submitting its nominations to the District Committee for final action.     
 
This morning, May 9, 2020, the 9th District Committee convened at 10:00 AM for the purpose 
of electing Delegates and Delegate Alternates to the Republican National Convention from the 
9th District as directed. 
 
Below is the report of the Nominating Committee: 
 
Rebecca Yardley 
9th District Chairperson 
 
Enclosed you will find the results of many hours of research, interviews and discussions that 
were tendered by the Nominating Committee of 2020 National Delegates and Alternates of the 
9th District of the Georgia Republican Party. 
 
The selected slate consist of 3 men and 3 women, 2 under the age of 25 and 1 Asian 
American Immigrant. 
 
The Nominating Committee had to choose 3 Delegates and 3 Alternates from a list of 15 
Applicants. All applicants were very qualified and deserving of being chosen. The Slate that 
the Nominating Committee agreed upon was by a unanimous decision. After much 
deliberation and consideration here are the results. 
 
Nominating Committee: 
Roger Fitzpatrick 
Sally Forest 
Kevin Harris 



 

Adam Pipkin 
Dwayne Turner, Chairman 
 
Nominating Committee Slate 
2020 GAGOP GA09  
 
Delegates: 
Rebecca Yardley - White County 
Carl Blackburn - Habersham County 
Chip Pearson - Hall County 
 
 Alternates: 
Seanie Zappendorf - Dawson County 
Evelyn Doss - Fannin County 
Gabe Mesriah - Forsyth County 
 
With Regards, 
DwayneTurner , Chairman 
 
The slate was elected unanimously by roll call vote of the members of the 9th District 
Committee.  Those individuals not chosen at the district level, will now be forwarded to the 
State Nominating Committee for consideration at the state level.  
 
Please help me congratulate Carl, Chip, Seanie, Evelyn and Gabe who will represent our 
district at the Republican National Convention in August.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Rebecca Yardley 
Chairman, 9th District Republican Party 
   

 

 


